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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 13th February, 2007

QUESTION No. 22
Question: Councillor T. McDermott
“To ask the Manager if the tree to the side of no. 81 Dargle Wood has been examined, what the evaluation is, if it is included in the current Aboricultural Programme and when work, if any, is scheduled to be completed?"
Reply:
This tree has been examined and is not considered in need of pruning at the present time.

